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Watershed Protection Plan Stakeholders Group Meeting 
 
New Braunfels, TX – The City of New Braunfels, and its project partners, are in the process of developing a 

Watershed Protection Plan (WPP) to enhance and protect the water quality of the Dry Comal Creek and Comal 

River. The WPP project partners include the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality, the Guadalupe Blanco 

River Authority and the Edwards Aquifer Authority. The City has assembled a local stakeholder group to help guide 

planning efforts and this workgroup is made up of representatives from many area interest groups. 

 A meeting of the WPP stakeholder group will be held on Monday, October 24th at 3:00 p.m. at the City of 

New Braunfels City Hall, located at 550 Landa Street. The public is welcome to attend the meeting.  

 More information regarding the WPP can be obtained from the City of New Braunfels Watershed 

Management division website at www.nbtexas.org/Watershed or by phone at (830) 221-4020. 
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